
National Service Scheme
Sri Aurobindo College (Evening)

(University of Delhi)

Feed The Stray Campaign
(25th July, 2024)

On 25th July 2024, Team SAMARPAN, the NSS unit of Sri Aurobindo College
(Eve.), organized their monthly campaign, “Feed The Stray”. The primary
objective of this event was to help the stray with their hunger and suffering by
feeding them.

The campaign involved feeding stray animals such as dogs, cats, and cattle.
Due to the summer vacation at the university, the team decided to organize the
event at their houses online mode.

Volunteers were asked to share their experiences of feeding and interacting
the animals in their neighbourhood/locality in the form of photographs and
videos. The team saw an overwhelming participation as many volunteers went
out in their locality to feed the strays. The campaign turned out to be a huge
success for this month let alone.

The success of this event owes a special debt of gratitude to our volunteers,
Principal Prof. Arun Chaudhary and Programme Officer Mr. Rajesh Kumar
Nigah for their guidance and support




